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Letter of reference 

To whom it may concern: 

Dear Sirs, 

We wish through this letter to inform you that our company bought a Landfill 
Leachate Treatment Plant from Hofstetter Environmantal. Contract was signed 
in August 2020 and bad a value of 650.000 euro and the compleat value of the 
project was 5.000.000 euro.
For the Landfill Leachate Treatment Plant from Hofstetter  we are making 
service and technical assistance upon request with Hofstetter service department 
and we use original consumables and chemicals provided by Hofstetter. 

We have an excellent business relation thanks to the responsibility, implication 
and proactivity of Hofstetter employees. 

In the same time, the Hofstetter Landfill Leachate Treatment Plant with double 
stage RO(reverse osmosis using a high performance technology with DT(Disc 
Tube) modules), that we have in this moment is working properly in excellent 
conditions(recovery rates are between 70% to 80%) at our sanitary landfill 
Ghadir-Cost Brava Beirut, Lebanon. We have the pleasure to recommend you 
through this the Hofstetter products and services in Leachate Treatment area 
for similar projects. 

Yours faithfully, 

For and in behalf of whom it may concern. 

Mohammed Barbar 
Projects Director 

Al Jihad for Commerce & Contracting 
Add: Charles Helou Avenue - Harbor Tower 
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